
Thanks to the efforts of our Village Clerk, Lisa, pellstonmi.com is up and running once again; just in 

time, too, with all the issues facing our Village and country. There will be much more information and 

content available on our website as time goes on.  

We want this website to be a source of information and help during these trying times.With PFAS being 

detected in some of our residents well water, COVID-19 prevalent in our state, our inability to conduct 

public meetings, our school being closed, and massive amounts of false information and speculation 

spread by the news media, it is difficult to know fact from fiction. 

With regards the PFAS situation, we have cases of bottled water available at the fire station for those 

residents that have received water distribution cards from the Health Department. The station will be 

manned Monday through Thursday from 1 P.M. to 2:30 P.M. If your water has not been tested or you 

have not received the test results yet and are concerned about your water safety contact us. We can 

help. 

Well testing and Filter installation has been suspended for now due to the COVID-19 crisis. Both will 

resume as soon as possible. 

Regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic, we must continue to self-isolate to the extent possible to curb the 

spread of this potentially deadly virus. 

On the bright side, winter was very mild and spring is nearly upon us. We are planning a village cleanup 

this year but, of course, we can’t set a date yet because we must all shelter in place for the foreseeable 

future. The date and rules for the cleanup will be posted as soon as we are all cleared to move about. 

In the meantime, isolate, stay healthy, and be patient. 

James Gillett 

Village President 
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